
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Please send your reports for public meeting no later than Thursday 10th 

Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com> Tue, Mar 8, 2022 at 12:36 PM
To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Hi Marion. 

The subcommittee for wild space report-

Submissions to the TDC went well, advocating for connectivity of wild space at the Research Orchard Road Reserve which is currently mowed
and could be planted out to support ecological restorations currently being undertaken by Forest and Bird and Battle for the Banded Rail on
either side. The other submission was to create new wildspace supporting a green corridor from the Seaton Valley Steam Reserve up through
current farmland which has recently sold, across Seaton Valley Road to the Catherine Reserve. 

We are now consulting with new and adjacent landowners to determine the possibility of establishing a new green wildlife corridor in Mapua for
the purposes of conservation, education and enjoyment. 

The subcommittee is meeting in March to walk the Season Valley Stream Reserve. 

Contact Lou if you would like to join us on our excursion. 021914986
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